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April 15, 2019 

 

Mr. Drew Bohan 

Executive Director 

California Energy Commission 

Docket Office, MS-4 

Re: Docket No. 19-IEPR-03 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 

docket@energy.ca.gov 

Re: Southern California Edison Company’s Submission of Certain Electricity 

Demand Forms to the California Energy Commission Docket No. 19-IEPR-03 

  

Dear Mr. Bohan: 

  Pursuant to California Energy Commission’s (CEC’s) Staff Final Report “Forms and 

Instructions for Submitting Electricity Demand Forecasts” that was docketed on January 7, 2019, 

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) respectfully submits Electricity Demand Forms 1-6 

in the 2019 Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR) proceeding. 

 SCE has formally requested an extension —and has received informal confirmation from 

the CEC granting extension by email dated April 5, 2019—for some information in Form 1.6a. 

Accordingly, Form 1.6a has been submitted with some missing information in this filing. In 

addition, SCE has formally notified the CEC that it is delayed in a timely submission of Form 

1.6b. SCE will submit both Forms 1.6a and 1.6b to the CEC on April 30, 2019. Finally, the 

shaded areas in the forms are confidential, as recognized by the CEC in the 2017 IEPR. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email at 

Catherine.Hackney@sce.com, by phone at (916) 441-2369, or by fax at (916) 441-4047. My 

business address is 1201 K Street, Suite 735, Sacramento, CA 95814. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ 

Catherine Hackney 




